January 2018
Dear 2nd – 12th Graders and Parents:

Once again this year, we are happy to offer a camping program that is the best for you and your family.  
We have reserved spots for the following week for Oak Grove kids and friends for summer 2018:


July 29-August 3rd 
(Sunday – Friday)
Sr. High Program at Ox Lake (9-12th grade)


July 29-August 3rd 
(Sunday – Friday)
4th – 9th grade




$430.00


July 27 – July 29
(Friday – Sunday)
Seeds Weekend (2nd & 3rd grade)

$165.00


July 29– August 3rd 
(Sunday-Friday)      Servant Leadership Program (11th & 12th grade)
$450.00

We are scheduling all grades for the same week.  Although there will be some shared activities, there will be different programs for each age group.  Check out campwapo.org for description of each program and videos.

· Register Online only – see: http://lwlbci.com/oakgrove
· Please register early!   The camp fills up every year!  

· Bring friends!  They need not be a member of our church or any church!

Upcoming Fundraisers:
· Easter Breakfast – April 1, 2018 – more information later.
· The big one will be a Plant Sale in April.  Forms will be available in the church office during the first week in April, which will include instructions and date due. 
Pick up for plants will be Monday, May 7 from 6:30 – 8:30 p.m.
Questions about need-based scholarships, send to brice@oakgrovelutheran.org.
PLEASE NOTE:  The grades for camp week are what grade the student is in June 2018.
Make checks out to “Oak Grove Lutheran Church”

· You will be responsible for your camp deposit $100 fee ($165 for SEEDS) - this fee should be paid online when you register.  
· The church will add your fundraising money (up to $420) to be applied against the balance of the fee.        We will let you know what you owe before you leave for camp.  
· Once again this year:  Send in your final check to Oak Grove for balance of camp cost and we will pay the camp for you!  Due July 15, two weeks before Camp starts.  Kristin Hueg will let you know in early July what your final cost will be. Call her with questions or email her at kristinh@oakgrovelutheran.org.
God bless you 
Pastor Brice Eichlersmith
